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Hearing transcripts available on fire services bill 

The Fire Services Bill Select Committee has published to its website the transcripts from all of its public 

hearings. 

The public hearings were held in Melbourne, Hamilton, Traralgon, Swan Hill and Wangaratta during July. 

The Select Committee was established by the Legislative Council to consider and report on a proposed 

restructure of Victoria’s fire services. 

The proposed changes are outlined in the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services 

Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017. 

To read the transcripts and for more information on the inquiry, visit the Committee’s website. 
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